Scholarship Program for Our Lady of the Cross School

Knights of Columbus Monsignor John J. Lawley Assembly #973 announces the 2022 Scholarship
Program for Our Lady of the Cross high school seniors.

There will be two $500 scholarships awarded this year. One will be awarded to a senior student
at Our Lady of the Cross School and the other scholarship to a senior student at a public school
or Bishop McDevitt High School, whose father is an active member of the Knights of Columbus.
Students who will be attending college, post high school technical or industrial school, nursing
and other health care school are eligible.

To apply, students must submit their application and attachments to the guidance counselor or
principal, along with a resume and a copy of their acceptance letter from the college, university,
institute, technical, industrial, nursing, or health care school that they will attend. A copy of the
student’s most recent high school transcript is also required.

The student’s typed resume must include the following:

Name

Address

Telephone Number
E-mail address
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And a description of the student’s participation in the following:

Church activities
Community activities
School activities
Volunteer activities

All applications, along with all attachments, must be emailed to the scholarship chairman, Ron
Ambrosia, at micheleamb50@gmail.com no later than Friday, May 6, 2022.

The scholarship award will be presented at either Our Lady of the Cross School’s award
ceremony or at a Mass at the student’s church.

Each Grand Knight can email up to two applications with all attachments to the scholarship
chairman, Ron Ambrosia



